
 
WANTAGE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF HEALTH 

 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

 
FEBRUARY 8, 2017 

 
 
The Wantage Township Board of Health held its regular monthly meeting Wednesday, 
February 8, 2017 at the Wantage Township Municipal Building, 888 State Route 23 
South, Wantage, New Jersey at 7:00 p.m.   
 
Members present:   Ezra Holley, Linda Kelly, Peter Lindsay, Paul Ranzan, Dr. Arthur 
Braunewll..   Also present, Maureen Theese Sussex County REHS, Mrs. Jeanne McBride, 
Secretary.  Absent:  None. 
  
Dr. Braunwell made the following statement.  “This meeting is being held in compliance 
with the provisions of the Open Public Meetings Act, Public Laws of 1975 Chapter 231.  
It has been properly advertised and certified”. 
 
MINUTES 
 
On motion by Mr. Lindsay, seconded by Mr.  Holley, the minutes of the meeting of  
January 11, 2017 were approved as presented and ordered filed.  Ayes:   Kelly, Lindsay, 
Ranzan.  Nays:  None.   
 
READING OF REPORTS 
 
            County Health Department                                 January 
            Registrar                    January 
 Secretary                    January 
 
County Reports:  Mrs. Theese read the reports from January. 
FOODS: 
Woody’s Liquors 
Church of the Good Shepherd 
Friendly’s 
Airport Pub 
Stuffed Olive/Green Olive 
Sussex Meat Packing 
 
SEPTICS: 
16 Butternut 
93-95 Lewisburg Road 
1 Ridge Circle 
20 Dogwood Dr. 



1 File Road 
148 Mudtown Road 
104 Haggerty Road 
15 Volcanic Hill Road 
88 Lower Unionville Road 
52 Lewisburg Road 
18 Ridge Circle 
103 Wantage School Road 
 
SAFE WATER: 
Holy Spirt Church 
Celine’s Bistro 
United Methodist Church 
Dollar General 
Green Valley Farms 
Wantage Professional Building 
Holy Spirit Church 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
SUSSEX COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES: 
The NJDOH plan for Ebola and other related Infectious Diseases. 
Emergency Preparedness Webinar Announcement – Infection Control Assessment 
Public Health Alert:  confirmed measles Case in Passaic County 
Public Health Alert:  confirmed Measles Case with Exposures in Hudson County. 
 
DISCUSSION  
A failing septic located at 16 Butternut prompted a discussion on alternative septic 
systems.  The house is Bank owned and the property consists mainly of wetlands.  The 
approved design requires a double process that cleans the water before it is deposited in 
the ground. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
None. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
None. 
 
OPEN PUBLIC SESSION 
None. 
 
ADJOURNMENT  
Mr. Ranzan made the motion to adjourn, seconded by Mrs. Kelly. Yes: Carried 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jeanne M. McBride, Secretary, Board of Health 


